COPY.

&th February, 1917,
Dear ur, French,

My attention has Just been calleg to the faet
that the Montreal firat entry report No+1362 on the Twin
Screw Icebresker "MIKULA SELIANINOVITCH" wag Submitted to
the Few York Classing Comittee. I have no doubt that this

Surveyors at New York who joined in the survey signing the
same, and I shall pe glad if you wily kindly give instructions
that in future any such reports of Surveys held outside the
United States are sent on to London, in accordance with the
arrangement governing such cages.

Yours sincerely,

James French, Esq.,
NEW YORK.
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